COMMUNICATION MEMO

Brampton Operations

2021-2-19

MEMO: Brampton Campus Closure Extension

TO: Brampton Faculty, Staff and Students

CC: Brianne Pringle, Director of Pandemic Planning/COVID-19
OSSTF & OPSEU, AUSU & SASA Presidents and
Vice-Presidents

FR: Yuka Yamada, Manager, Brampton Operations

Today, the Ontario Government announced that the Stay-at-Home Order and the
shutdown measures are being extended for an additional two weeks in Peel Region,
along with Toronto Public Health Region and North Bay-Parry Sound District. As a
result, our Brampton Campus will remain closed until March 8th, 2021.

All employees will continue working from home except for emergencies. Any
employees who require emergency access to the campus are asked to please contact
Yuka Yamada, Manager of Brampton Operations. Before coming to campus, you will be
required to complete the Health Screening Tool.

The Ontario Government and the Public Health continue to emphasize the importance
of staying at home and limiting close contacts to your household, regardless of which
level of the Framework you are in.

This decision will be closely monitored, and notice will be provided to our internal
community when new information is made available. We thank you for your continued
adherence to these measures. Our collective efforts will continue to make a difference.


https://news.ontario.ca/en/release/60396/stay-at-home-order-extended-in-toronto-and-peel-public-health-regions-along-with-north-bay-parry-sou
mailto:yuka.yamada@algomau.ca

COVID-19 RELATED UPDATES
For ongoing updates, please visit Algoma U’s dedicated COVID-19 page.

STAY SAFE - STAY LOCAL - STAY HOME

Thunderbirds protecting Thunderbirds, Thunderbirds protecting
Community.


https://www.algomau.ca/students/campus-safety/coronavirus/

